



SMGA Board Meeting Minutes  
5/6//2024

**Attendees:** Terry Edwards, John Morales, John Eakin, Steve Kartsonis, Dick Bogen & Marvin Swafford, Randy Williams. **Absent:** Forest Urban and Randy Tollman.

**President** - Terry Edwards: Call to Order at 7:30am.

Minutes from 4/2/2024 were approved.

**Old Business:**

Terry and the entire board acknowledged Merritt's great job on the web site, with a few glitches to fix. The BOD encourages the members to use it more often. Steve and John stated that we are continuing to receive new sponsors, and all our signs and banners look great as we continue to show them off at our events. The Saddle Brook cup survey is still in progress with Larry and Randy taking care of that. Steve wanted to thank all his committee members on a job well done for the Road Runner. He stated that this year they were under budget. A survey will be going out to the participants soon and the results will be given to the board for review. John Eakin presented a video and phone connection with Miss Regan from Grouper. She presented a program that could save members money on their dues of \$50.00 as well as the SMGA receiving approximately \$550.00 a year. A proposal is to come and the BOD will make a decision if we want to pursue.

**New Business:**

Terry is looking into who and how we handle contracts in the future for the SMGA. Randy stated that dues are prorated at half price on May 1<sup>st</sup>.

BOD decided to not have a board meeting in June.

**Vice President** - Forrest Urban: No business to report

**Secretary** - John Morales: No new business to report.

**Treasurers' Report**-John Eakin- **We have as of May 1, a total of \$25,823.80 between BMO, HOA 1 SMGA and HOA1 Road Runner Accounts.** The Road Runner this year was \$2,485.00 in the plus,

**Membership/Public Relations** - Randy Williams: No business to report.

**Tournament Committee** - Larry Tollman: No business to report.

**Asst. Tournament/Rules Committee** - Dick Bogen: Will present at the luncheon more info on decorative rock.

**Handicap Committee** - Marvin Swafford: Mentioned that the USGA portal is all good.

**Special Events** - Steve Kartsonis: Dates for next R. R. are Wednesday April 24, 25 and 26. 23<sup>rd</sup> will be a practice day.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15AM. No June meeting, next meeting July 2<sup>nd</sup> at 8:30 am.  
(SMGA Secretary, John Morales)

